

St Catherine's Catholic Primary School

Highdown Drive, Littlehampton, West Sussex BN17 6HL

Tel: 01903 716039

Website: www.st-catherines.w-sussex.sch.uk Email: office@st-catherines.w-sussex.sch.uk

25 June 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

Aspirations Week 14th-18th of July

We are all very excited about and looking forward to **Aspirations Week**, taking place in the final week of term. Pupils will continue learning about healthy lifestyles as done previously in Healthy Week, but in addition to this they will also take part in lessons and workshops focused on safety, lifesaving skills and career aspirations. Throughout the week, pupils in Key Stage 2 will hear from professionals in various fields and all pupils across the school will participate in a **Dragons' Den** challenge.

On Thursday 17th July after school, each class will showcase and sell their Dragons' Den creations in the playground. Please remember to bring along cash on the day as the class who make the most profit from their creations will be crowned Dragons' Den champions.

A big thank you to everyone who came forward and offered to come and speak to pupils about their careers. It was not possible to invite everyone in this year but we will keep those who came forward in mind for next year's presentations.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Croghan Headteacher









